
 

 

Date: 13 Jun, 2025 

Reference No. GSM300625-KK 

                   

Dear Value customer 

              

Notice of the change in the external shape of 

Multi-functional LED Lighting Controller “CD-VA Series” 

 

 

We would like to express our appreciation for your continued support of our products.  

We inform you of the following change in the external shape of our LED lighting 

controller “CD-VA series”. 

 

 

1. Applicable models 

All CD-VA Series 

CD-VA10024-2P 

  CD-VA20024-4P 

  CD-VA10024-2PE 

  CD-VA20024-4PA 

 

2. Change details 

The USB connector section has been changed to improve workability. 

For details, please refer to the following “Changed Part”. 

 

3. Impact on products 

There is no impact on functionality, performance, or specifications 

as a result of this change. 

 

4. Scheduled date of change 

The change will be made from the scheduled production in August 2025. 
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●Changed Part (circled in blue) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

●Protrusion raised 0.7mm 

(After change) 

●Dent 0.3mm 

(Before change) 


